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November 1, 2020 

 
FLPD SEARCHING FOR  
MISSING BROTHERS 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is seeking assistance from the public in locating two 
missing children. The boys were last seen on the morning of Saturday, October 31st in the 
400 block of Northwest 13th Avenue.  
 

Alando Brown is 11 years old, approximately five feet tall and weighs 85 pounds. He was 
last seen wearing a black t-shirt and dark pants. His brother, Tavaris Johnson, is seven years 
old, approximately four foot three inches tall and weighs 50 pounds. He was last seen 
wearing a white t-shirt and black pants.  
 

Detectives do not believe foul play is involved in their disappearance. Anyone with 
information on their possible whereabouts should immediately contact 954-764-HELP or 
their local police department. 
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